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Well it certainly has been the strangest of ends to a term. | hope you are all well and
although all the staff is missing being with the children, it has been lovely to still be able to
see what you have been up to on Seesaw and e-mails. Even though it would have been the
Easter holidays over the next couple of weeks, we are still able to be contacted through
Seesaw or e-mail if you want to know anything about or need advice on particular issues.
We are not expecting the home learning to continue with the same attention as lots of you
have been, over the holiday period. Please make sure you take a break and allow the
children to have a break too. By the looks of it you have been doing an amazing job and it
will be lovely to share all the different things the children have been up to when we finally
get back. | would still encourage continuing with reading practice (which hopefully they
will do for pleasure anyway!) and also key maths, like times tables.

Towards the end of the Easter period we will try to give some details about what we can
do to support the home learning further, as we move forward. Any feedback to class
teachers would be appreciated, so we know what is working well and what we can look to
support more.

Thank you for your support through the last couple of weeks and | wish you all a safe and
peaceful break.

Easter Assembly

John Hindley very kindly has filmed a Easter Assembly for the children, which he would
have ordinarily led in school. It can be found on you tube
https://www.youtube.com/watch ?v=dxxNIqgGfuu

Thank you John for thinking about our school and children at this time, | am sure the
children will enjoy your Easter message.

Kind regards

Gyles




